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Townsend, Erle

From: Linda Thompson <butternuthollowfarm@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:18 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I would like to voice my opposition to this bill of emission standards for the State of Maine. I 

can understand California supporting a bill such as this but not rural Maine. This bill is too 

aggressive for Maine. Even if the infrastructure is planned to be built in the rural parts of 

Maine, this bill would negatively impact Maine, especially during cold winter months. We’re 

struggling with the ability to provide enough electricity for the other initiatives such as heat 

pumps. Mainers deserve to have a choice. Dealers deserve to have a choice. Mainers are 

struggling with basic necessities as it is. 

 

It makes no sense that such a broad bill affecting each person in Maine is decided by a board 

of seven people and only four supporting to pass such a impactful bill. It should either be 

decided by the elected legislature or by the people whom it will affect. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda Thompson 

65 Whiskeag Rd 

Bath, ME 04530 


